
 

Our Calendar for 2018/19 (January update) 

Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 
 
September 
5th ‘Helping your child 
to read’ presentation. 
7pm 
7th P7 Leadership day 
at Larkhall Academy 
21st-24th September 
Weekend 
28th Dress down for £1 
 
October 
Friday 5th – Harvest 
Assembly (P4) 
Wednesday 10th – 
Parents’ Evening 
Thursday 11th - Parents’ 
Evening 
Thursday 11th -Flu 
Immunisations 
15th-19th –October 
Week Holiday 
Friday 26th –Dress 
down for £1 

November 
Friday 2nd – Friends and 
Family morning 
Friday 9th – Friends and 
Family morning 
Thursday 15th –Bingo 
Night 
Friday 16th – Clothes 
Recycling 
Monday 19th- In-Service 
Day 
 
December 
Wednesday 12th- P7 Party 
Thursday 13th –P1-3 
Nativity 
Thursday 13th- P6 Party 
Friday 14th – P1-3 Nativity 
Friday 14th – P5 Party 
Monday 17th – P4 Party 
Tuesday 18th –Pantomime 
Tuesday 18th – P3 Party 
Wednesday 19th- P2 Party 
Thursday 20th –P1 Party 
Friday21st -School Closes 
2.30pm 

January 
Monday 7th -Pupils Return 
Thursday 24th -P7 Burns’ Supper 
Friday 25th –Dress down for £1  
 
February 
Friday 8th - Clothes Recycling 
Monday 11th -Holiday 
Tuesday 12th -Holiday 
Wednesday 13th -In-Service Day 
Thursday 14th – School Disco 
Friday 22nd –Dress down for £1 
 
March 
Thursday 14th -Beetle Drive 
Friday 15th – Red Nose Day 
Wednesday 27th -Parents’ Evening 
Thursday 28th -Parents’ Evening 
Friday 29th – Dress down for £1 
School Closes 2.30 
Spring Break Starts 
 

April 
Monday 15th April -Pupils Return 
Thursday 18th Easter Assembly (P5 and P6) 
Friday 19th –HOLIDAY 
Monday 22nd –HOLIDAY 
Lochgoilhead Trip 
Friday 26th – Clothes Recycling 
 
May  
Monday 6th –HOLIDAY 
Tuesday 7th –In-Service 
Monday 13th- Book Fair Week 
Tuesday 21st – P7 at Larkhall Academy 
Wednesday 22nd – P7 at Larkhall Academy 
Friday 24th –HOLIDAY 
Monday 27th- HOLIDAY 
Thursday 30th- School Disco 
Friday 31st –Dress down for Tombola Prizes 
 
June 
Saturday 15th- Strawberry Fayre 
Wednesday 26th -P7 Leavers’ Assembly 
Friday 28th -School Closes at 1pm 
 
Additional events will be announced on our 
App and/or Newsletter. 

 


